LOPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Dear Sirs,

Reverting to my letter of the 15th instant

i regarding the steamer "XKATSUURA MARU", I have to acquaint you
that a further letter from the Kinkail Yusen Kaisha has
now been received, dated 15th April, giving notice of
discontinuance of class for the steamers "WAKAMATSU MARU" and

YDAIYA WARU*®.

Foth these vessels, like the "KATSUURA MARU®
appear in the Register fook as owned by the Mitsubishi
Shoji Kaisha, and it 1s not understood where the Kinkai
Yusen Kaisha come in. .

} shall therefore be glad if you will kindly look

into the matter and furnish an explanation.

1 am, Deay Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

ol

The Surveyors,

KOBH. Asaistant to the Secretary.




